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Notice  
 
 
         It has been decided during the 7th GBM held on 17.03.2013 to make the 

installation of one intercom connection mandatory in each and every flat of the 

Kendriya Vihar in view of the security and other requirements. The intercom could be either 

from the existing BSNL or from the upcoming M/s Sterlite Technologies Limited. The 

intercom from M/s Sterlite will be on chargeable basis @ Rs. 20/- per month. 

 

 For this purpose, all such residents who are already having BSNL Intercom 

connection in their flats are requested to kindly provide the BSNL intercom details in 

the AOA Office at the earliest latest by 20.04.2013.    

 

(D.P.SINGH) 
Secretary 

 
Copy to: 

1. The President / EC Members, AOA through e-mail. 
2. Notice Boards 

3. Website Deptt for uploading on the KV II Website http://noidakv2.org 
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